
 
Director’s Monthly Report 

August 1 to August 31 
 
 
 

Following are highlights for the period of August 1 to August 31, 2017  

Wednesday, August 16th 

• Attended the Ministry of Education’s New Director’s Orientation Session  
 

Wednesday, August 23rd  
 

• Delivered greetings at the Head Start Summer Professional Learning Session 
at Brebeuf College 

• Along with the senior team, met with the Ministry of Education and State 
Senator James C. Rosapepe, at the CEC  

Thursday, August 24th  

• Attended the Ontario College of Teacher’s Professional Advisory Meeting 

Tuesday, August 29th 

• Will hold this year’s Director’s Annual General Meeting at Cardinal Carter 
Academy of the Arts 

Wednesday, August 30th  

• Will attend the Archdiocese 16th Annual Education Mass at St. Paul’s 
Basilica  

Thursday, August 31st 

• Will deliver greetings to Elementary School Secretaries for the Opening Day 
In-service session at Senator O’Connor College School 


